Dear Insert Name

I am very pleased to announce that I am one of the presenters at the upcoming 59th Annual Meeting with the Scoliosis Research Society. 
This year, the SRS Annual Meeting includes a robust program in Barcelona, Spain on September 10-14, 2024.
More than 1,000 attendees from around the world gather for the latest and greatest scientific research, methods, and techniques in spinal differences. This four-day event includes everything from scientific programming to case-based discussions, industry workshops and more.
I will be presenting on (insert topic) on date/ day/time. Insert quote or more details on topic). As well as, (insert topic) on date/ day/time. insert quote or more details on topic)
The SRS Annual Meeting is open to anyone involved in the treatment of spinal differences including surgeons, residents and fellows, physician assistants, nurses, and other allied health professionals and researchers. The podium presentations provide valuable information to all individuals caring for patients.
It’s truly a great experience and one I hope you will share with me. If you are interested, visit the SRS website to review the program and register. 
Hope to see you in Barcelona! 

